FROM THE EDITOR

Reports of Practical Oncology and Radiotherapy has entered its fourth
year of publication. | am happy to announce that the editorial board has
expanded by the inclusion of three new members from Scotland, France
and Belgium. Their supervision and concern should bring benefit in the form
of a higher scientific standard of our articles. The Board of the Polish
Society of Radiation Oncology has also decided to enable us to publish
certain articles in Polish to fulfill the statutory rules of the Society, and thus
expose the Journal to all Polish researchers and clinicians.

We have lost a lot with the death of Professor Ramlau, member of our
Board and Head of the Oncology Clinic. He was deeply devoted to clinical
work, teaching and research.

The first Congress of the Polish Society of Radiation Oncology will be held
in Krakéw in May 1999. This Society branched off from the Polish
Oncological Society only a year ago, and now is continuing his independent
life.

Julian Malicki
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